


the University Graduate Programs committee has since expressed 

concerns during their last meeting.  This issue also went to the 

Faculty Steering Committee with the Provost and the Associate 

Provost present.  A recommendation was made that all program 

termination proposals need to go through the College Faculty 

Programs Committees first 



 Curriculum Committee Report – The Curriculum Committee 

presented their report, including the following items, which were each 

approved 

 

 The Department of Educational Leadership 

requested the following changes to the internship 

pre-requisites for the following courses: 

 

-EDA 6945 (Fall School Leaders Internship) 

-EDA 6946 (Spring School Leaders Internship 

-EDA 6947 (Summer School Leaders 

Internship) 

 

 The Counselor Education Department requested 

that the name of M.Ed. in Mental Health Counseling 

in the Counselor Education Department be changed 

to Clinical Mental Health Counseling for the 

Master’s Program.  Secondly, the Counselor 

Education Department requested that its 

Admissions cycle be changed to once a year cycle, 

rather than twice a year to support going to a cohort 

model, which will all
ET

 8S9(am)] 352.37 j13 Si6c


